
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING WATER USE 
FOR THE CITY OF BYNUM 

BOIL WATER NOTICE REMOVED 

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 

requires the City of Bynum to notify all customers when a boil 

water notice has been removed. As of 4:00 9/1/2024 water from 

the City of Bynum is safe for consumption. Laboratory results 

from water samples show the water is free of any harmful 

bacteria. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, you may 

contact: 

Buster Russell (254) 479-0750


